
The Garden Classroom 

Autumn 1 2018 

 

A New Year 

A new year means new children! In 

September we welcomed six new reception 

children to our Garden Classroom. We were 

very excited to welcome our new starters 

and they have settled into life at 

Marston Montgomery wonderfully. 



Marvellous Me 

Our topic for Autumn 1 was Marvellous Me 

and we learned lots about ourselves, 

including learning about the human 

body, our histories and why we are 

special. Some of the activities we enjoyed 

doing were writing fact files about 

ourselves, making gingerbread men and 

drawing self-portraits! 

 

 

  



Fluffy Visitors! 

The Garden Class welcomed some very 

fluffy visitors into their classroom – Mrs 

Lovett’s chicks! We talked about the 

animals’ life cycle and what the chicks 

eat and how they keep warm. Mummy duck 

was very protective of her babies. I 

wonder which visitor we’ll have next? 

 

Remembrance Day 

To celebrate 100 years since the end of 

the World War, the children at Marston 

made clay poppies for a special display 

in church. We learned 

about Armistice day and 

why poppies are used to 

remember all those who 

lost their lives in the War. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Construction Area 

The children and adults worked as a 

team to create a new and exciting 

construction area for the Bluebell room 

garden! 

 

  



Joint day with LLPS 

We had a fun day with our new friends 

at Long Lane Primary School. We had a 

theme of birthdays to link with our topic 

‘Marvellous Me’ and made the most of the 

larger group by doing some statistics 

work! We had the challenge of finding 

which month each person was born in 

and presenting this information in a bar 

chart. Our joint day also got us excited 

for our upcoming trip to Pizza Express! 


